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	24 July 2017

	Wilberforce Court

2nd Floor

Alfred Gelder Street

Hull

HU1 1UY

Tel:  (01482) 344700

Email: marie.hancock1@nhs.net



Dear Pharmacy Contractor
Palliative Care Scheme 
NHS Hull Clinical Commissioning Group has selected your pharmacy/pharmacies, to participate in the local enhanced service for the provision of the palliative care drugs.
Your Pharmacy/Pharmacies has been selected to provide Part A drugs or [Part A and Part B drugs].
Attached is a copy of the service specification and service specification agreement form, which we would be grateful if you could complete and return to the NHS England if possible by Monday 31st July 2017 at 12.00 noon or as soon as practicable.  Completed service specification agreements should be sent to the address below or emailed to- 
Erica Ellerington

Primary Care Contracts Manager

NHS England – North (Yorkshire & Humber)

Health House | Grange Park Lane | Willerby | Hull | HU10 6DT
  07900 715475
    erica.ellerington@nhs.net
Hull CCG is aiming for the new service to begin on 1st August 2017. 
If you have any queries regarding this new service, please contact the LPC or myself.
Kind regards

Marie Hancock

Commissioning Lead – Community Services
Enc.
Service Specification Palliative Care Scheme

Service Specification Agreement for Palliative Care Scheme

       Dr Dan Roper

Chair 
   
Emma Latimer

Chief Officer 


